NJ Teen Advisory Board Summit

Teen Info:   
Congratulations!  You are being selected to represent your library at the 2019 NJ Teen Advisory Board Summit.  The purpose of this is to share your library council experiences (triumphs, difficulties and things you've learned) with teen councils from other libraries and to listen to them share their experiences.  You should feel proud to serve on your library’s teen advisory board and to be chosen for this honor.  After the summit, certificates will be awarded to all attendees, as proof of your commitment to NJ Libraries.  

We have three Summits happening across New Jersey, each location is listed below. The location of the TAB Summit you are attending should be decided between the TAB and the Librarian/Advisor, and all attending members of your TAB have to attend the same session, which your Librarian/Advisor will register you for.
(Librarian/Advisor:  please circle, highlight or otherwise indicate which of the sessions you have decided to attend on both parts of the form.)
1. March 30, 2019 from 1-4pm at the South Brunswick Public Library, 110 Kingston Lane, Monmouth Junction, NJ 08852

2. April 27, 2019 from 1-4pm at the Montville Township Public Library, 90 Horseneck Road, Montville, NJ 07045
3. May 11, 2019 from 2-4pm at the Cherry Hill Public Library, 1100 Kings Highway N., Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Dear Parent:

Your child has been selected to represent their library in the 2019 New Jersey Teen Advisory Board Summit.  Teens will be sharing their experiences from being active participants in their library’s council as well as hearing from other library’s teens about their experiences.  Certificates of attendance will be issued at the event for the students to keep in their records.  

These Summits are being conducted through the efforts of the Young Adult Services Section of the New Jersey Library Association and the NJ State Library.  We understand there may be difficulties and inconveniences in transporting your teen to this event.  We acknowledge that without your support, teens would not be able to participate in these activities.  We greatly appreciate your dedication to your children.  We all benefit from caring teens such as yours.  Thank you.
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